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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION Vil
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CALBAYOG CITY

February 27, 2024

MEMORANDUM
DM-OSGOD-LFD |24, S. 2024

CALL FOR APPLICATIONS TO THE 2024 ASEAN SCHOLARSHIP FOR
STUDENTS

TO: Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
SGOD and CID Chiefs
Public School District Supervisors
Public and Private Elementary/Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. In reference to the Memorandum from Atty. Revsee A. Escobedo,
Undersecretary for Operations, and Regional Memorandum 189, s. 2024, re:
2024 Asean Scholarship, this Office through the SGOD-LFD advises all
interested learners to submit their application online on or before February
29, 2024, at the Singapore Ministry of Education website at
https://go.gov.sg/asphilippines.

2. School heads are enjoined to encourage their learners to participate in
this learning opportunity.

3. Please see the attached Memoranda for more details
4. Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is earnestly
desired.
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